
From: Karen Capuder (HSY)
To: Kunz, Jason P (DFW); Guy Moura (HSY)
Cc: Kelly, Katherine M (DFW); Brian Belsby (bb@belsbyengineering.com); SEPADesk2 (DFW); Elsa Bowen

(ebowen@wadistrict.net); Kristen Balko
Subject: RE: DNS 18-066: Dewald Waterway Cleanout
Date: Friday, December 7, 2018 3:30:20 PM

Good afternoon, Jason:

I apologize for the delayed reply but I have been out of town and just arrived back at the office.
Thank you for resending this documentation as it does not appear to have ever reached our mail
room. We concur with your determination that there will be No Historic Properties Affected by the
undertaking, and we thank you for consulting with the Confederated Tribes of the Colville
Reservation. Please note that the current Chairperson of the Colville Business Council is Rodney
Cawston, instead of Dr. Michael Marchand.

Sincere thanks,

Karen Capuder, Ph.D.
on behalf of
Guy Moura, Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation

CCT H/A Internal Tracking #: U18-346/18.0442

From: Kunz, Jason P (DFW) [mailto:Jason.Kunz@dfw.wa.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2018 9:56 AM
To: Karen Capuder (HSY); Guy Moura (HSY)
Cc: Kelly, Katherine M (DFW); Brian Belsby (bb@belsbyengineering.com); SEPADesk2 (DFW); Elsa
Bowen (ebowen@wadistrict.net); Kristen Balko
Subject: RE: DNS 18-066: Dewald Waterway Cleanout

Good Morning Dr. Capuder and Mr. Moura,

I am WDFW Habitat Biologist Jason Kunz and I will be issuing the Hydraulic Project Approval permit
for the subject project.  WDFW is also helping address the SEPA.

Since the Lincoln County CD person (Ms. Elsa Bowen) is out of the office, I would like to following up
on the 11-28-18 CCT THPO response letter.

It does appear the Lincoln County CD sent your agency a formal consultation letter and a copy of the
EZ-1.  Both documents are attached. I also added the DAHP response letter.

I would like to verify whether or not the information provided in the EZ-1 covers your information
needs. 

Sincerely,

Note: Attachments available from WDFW upon request.
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Jason Kunz
WDFW Habitat Biologist
2315 N Discovery Place
Spokane Valley, WA 99216
509.892.1001 x309
Jason.Kunz@dfw.wa.gov

From: Karen Capuder (HSY) [mailto:Karen.Capuder@colvilletribes.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 1:54 PM
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov>
Cc: Jolivette, Stephanie (DAHP) <stephanie.jolivette@dahp.wa.gov>; Guy Moura (HSY)
<Guy.Moura@colvilletribes.com>
Subject: DNS 18-066: Dewald Waterway Cleanout

Good afternoon,

Attached, please find a letter containing comments on the DNS issued in relation to DNS 18-066: 
Dewald Waterway Cleanout from Guy Moura, Tribal Historic Preservation Officer for the 
Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation. A hard copy of this correspondence is also being 
sent to the WDFW Habitat Program SEPA/NEPA Coordinator, Lisa Wood, by regular mail.

Thank you for consulting with the Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation.

Sincerely,

Karen Capuder, Ph.D.
on behalf of
Guy Moura, Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation

Qeciyew’yew’ (Thank you)

Karen Capuder, Ph.D.
Archaeologist Senior
Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation
History/Archaeology Program

(509) 634-2876
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